
 

 

 

WFHSS 
Tribstrasse 7 
Postfach 3065  
CH – 6002 Luzern 
 

Breukelen, June 25th 2018 

Subject:  Conflict of interest disclosure 

Dear Dr. Christine Denis 

I hereby declare that I have no conflict of interest, neither financial or economical, with 
regards to a possible membership in the Executive Committee of the WFHSS. 

With kind regards 

 

 

 

Harry Oussoren 
President of the VDSMH 
The Netherlands 
 

 

 

 


